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Comments: I have been snowmobiling in the Mt. Baker area since 1997 and it is a tradition that I hope to

continue with my kids and their kids. I don't understand how the government can even consider allowing private

commercialization of these lands. In my lifetime I have witnessed the majority of all of the land that I grew up

enjoying in other motorsports become closed due to private land operations. Even though I am sure that it is not

the intent of the commercial operators, granting them this type of control will inevitably cause snowmobile areas

to eventually be lost as a by product of this move. Please do not allow my family tradition to be lost over some

potential notoriety and profits for a chosen few. If our legacy is determined by the highest bidder it will not end

well. 


